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Cubs and Kittens

You can find our gate at
the front of the school
near to the bike sheds.

You will arrive at school
through this gate.



Kittens
Class

Cubs
Class



Hang your coat
up under your 
name peg.

Put your water
bottle on the rack.

Put your book bag in
the box that matches 
your house colour.



Toilets













Role play
area



Hang your coat
up next to your 
name peg.

Put your water
bottle on the 
wooden shelf.

Put your book bag in
the box that matches 
your house colour.



Toilets





Role play
area









Our Outdoor Area





Phonics
Playhouse







Water Wall



Wild 
Area

Obstacle 
Area





Gross Motor Area



This is where you will eat your lunch.

School hall



Another space for eating lunch as well
as music and movement sessions.

Activity Space



This is where you will have your morning
playtime and lunch time break outside.

Lower playground and Dragon



Through the gate is our wild area known as ‘The
Haven’. We visit here every week as part of our
outdoor learning.

The Haven



School uniform

Uniform can be purchased from any local supermarket or 
ordered online via the school website.
http://www.pendragon.cambs.sch.uk/website/school_uniform/180014

http://www.pendragon.cambs.sch.uk/website/school_uniform/180014


Frequently Asked Questions

How will my child start school?
Children starting Foundation Stage in September will attend on a part time basis either in the morning or the afternoon. This
is organised according to your child’s birthday in order to ensure an even split across the cohort.

What will my child need to bring to school?
Your child will need to bring a book bag to school (this will be purchased for them as a welcome gift by the school), a water
bottle and a piece of fruit for morning snack and a packed lunch if you choose not to take advantage of the free snack and 
lunch provided by the government. 

What are the arrangements for lunchtime?
Once in full time your child will receive a hot lunch every day free of charge as part of the government scheme. They are 
also entitled to free snack everyday which will include a piece of fruit or vegetable. 

What will my child do at school?
Predominantly your child will learn through play during their first year of school with the expectation that they participate in
whole class teaching sessions followed by small group or one to one work with the teacher and/or teaching assistants.



http://www.pendragon.cambs.sch.uk/website/foundation_stage/180228

http://www.pendragon.cambs.sch.uk/website/foundation_stage/180228


http://www.pendragon.cambs.sch.uk/website/foundation_stage/180228

Other useful documents to read. 

http://www.pendragon.cambs.sch.uk/website/foundation_stage/180228


We hope you have enjoyed seeing our school and finding 
out more about us.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to 
contact Mrs Willmore (Early Years Leader) 
nwillmore@pendragon.cambs.sch.uk

We look forward to meeting you and your children in the 
near future.

mailto:nwillmore@pendragon.cambs.sch.uk

